
13 December 2023


Dear Mindfield Design Clients,


Thank you for another great year. 


I thank you for your continued support, even though the past few years have not been easy for 
many of us. It is my privilege to get to work with such amazing clients, many of whom I consider 
friends. 


As we head into 2024 we will be making some changes to our hourly rates. We have not 
implemented any price increases over the past few years, but are now required to do so due to 
the significant increase in the cost of business. 


Our hourly design rate will increase from R560 per hour to R620 per hour excl VAT. 


Please note that this will also affect our monthly web upgrade packages. 


This increase comes into effect on 1st January 2024. 


I thank you for your understanding and look forward to another creative and rewarding year in 
2024. 


Thank you





Mariana Engelbrecht

Owner: Mindfield Design
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